
 

 

 

ADVANCE NOTICE TO PARENTS/GUARDIANS 
 

On occasion, it may be necessary to close centers due to heavy snowfall or inclement weather 

whereby the facilities are not available for our use or the Ministry of Transportation declares the 

roads unsafe.  During snow events it is common for police and other authorities to advise people 

to avoid unnecessary travel. 

 

We will make every attempt to continue to provide you with the most up to date information 

available regarding closures in the event of unforeseen circumstances. Should the Richmond 

School District deem it necessary to close schools our child care centers will be closed. 

 

In the event of snow, the decision to close schools is made by 6:00am and announced via the 

following outlets:  

 

CKNW AM 980 radio 

CKWX AM 1130 radio 

CBC AM 690 radio 

Fairchild CJVBAM 1470 radio 

CBC television 

Global, City TV and CTV BC 

 

In addition, a scrolling notice is placed on the school district web site:   www.sd38.bc.ca 

  

Our office voice message will also be updated in the case of closures as will our web site.  The 

office number is 604 437 4744 and our web site is www.ttk.org 
 

 

http://www.sd38.bc.ca/
http://www.ttk.org/

